Tile- Envalements

Commonwealth of pennsylvania October 7, 1968

3

SUBJECT: Negro Enrollments, Fall, 1968

Dr. Earl F. Sykes

Dr. Arnold Fletcher 27.

Attached is a copy of a memorandum from Dr. Miller which suggests that the Department of Public Instruction will be interested in knowing how many Negro students are attending state colleges and how many Negroes are members of the faculty. The memorandum also suggests that it is not always easy to ascertain the number of students, a problem we will always have with us as long as the procedure of identification is a permissive one.

On the other hand, I think that we have reasonably accurate enough data to submit the statistics contained on the attached sheet. I thought you might want to send a copy of this report to Dr. Miller with copies to Dr. Hoffman and Dr. Kurtzman.

You might wish to incorporate figures on Negroes on noninstructional staff in the report to Dr. Miller.

AF/jas Attachments

CC: Mr. Swope

Mr. DeBaptiste

Mr. Messikomer

Mr. Studenmund

Dr. Trezise

Dr. Samuelson

Mr. Freeman

Cabinet

Mr. Siegel